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16 July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students 
 
GCSE results will be available on Thursday 21 August: you may pick them up in person at the Sixth Form Centre 
between 9:00 am and 11:00 am, or view them on the Bromcom/MCAS app from 2:00 pm. If you would like a 
parent or another adult to collect your envelope, please email Mrs Lisa Gidney (l.gidney@huxlow.northants.sch.uk) 
by Wednesday 20 August, naming the person who will attend; they must bring a photo ID on the day. 
 
Whilst on site all students are encouraged to speak to a member of staff regarding their next steps, whether that is 
to stay on at Huxlow and Rushden Academy Sixth Form or take part in post 16 provision elsewhere.  Those 
intending on staying on at sixth form must have their photo taken for their ID before they leave.  In case of the 
possibility of a paper remark or review, students will need to sign a permission slip. 
 
To celebrate there will be areas in the sixth form set up for taking celebratory photos, having refreshments and 
sharing success with peers and staff.  
 
If a student is unable to attend results day please contact Lisa Gidney, our exams officer, to inform her as to who 
will pick up the results on their behalf.  This request must be communicated at least two days before results day.  If 
there are any questions please email 6thform@huxlow.northants.sch.uk.  
 
Exam certificates will arrive at Huxlow Academy in late October/early November and can be collected from 
reception from mid-November.  Those staying on to study in sixth form can collect these from the 6th form office. It 
is a student's responsibility to collect these.  

We are incredibly proud of each one of you for your perseverance and dedication. We look forward to supporting 
you in your next steps, whatever they may be.  If your options change, there is still time to apply to Huxlow and 
Rushden Academy Sixth Form.  

Wishing you all the best on results day and for your future endeavours. 

Kind regards 

 
 
 

Mrs H Huchet 
Assistant Headteacher 
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